
 
 
January 29, 2024 
  
To 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Block G, C/1, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 
Symbol: VBL 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com  
Security Code: 540180 

 
Subject: Disclosure under SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/P/CIR/2021/613 dated 

August 10, 2021 read with Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-RACPOD1/P/CIR/ 
2023/172 dated October 19, 2023 (“SEBI Circulars”) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We would like to confirm that in terms of provisions of Clause 1.2 of the above mentioned SEBI 

Circulars, Varun Beverages Limited ("our Company”) is not identified as a "Large Corporate” as on 

December 31, 2023, as Company follows 1st January to 31st December as its Financial Year in terms 

of Section 2(41) of the Companies Act, 2013 as approved by the Company Law Board, therefore the 

requirement of initial disclosure as required under Clause 3 of the above mentioned SEBI Circulars 

are not applicable on our Company. 

 
You are requested to take the above on record. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Varun Beverages Limited      
      
   
 
Ravi Batra 
Chief Risk Officer & Group Company Secretary 
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